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Full Text

The Forum welcomes the participation of the Chairperson of the Committee on
the Rights of the Child in the high-level panel and dialogue on indigenous children
and youth held during its second session, and expresses the hope that that will
lead to enhanced monitoring and promotion of the rights of indigenous children at
the national and international levels. The Forum recommends that the Chairman
of the Committee inform the next meeting of the Chairpersons of the human
rights treaty bodies of the results of the high-level panel and dialogue. The Forum
recommends that the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights transmit the results of the discussion of the Committee to the Forum at its
third session.
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